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For our Russian Speaking Families: Уважаемые родители, если вам нужна помощь в переводе этого информационного бюллетеня, 
у вас есть какие-либо вопросы, проблемы или вам нужна дополнительная информация о PCSNW, у вас есть возможность 
сделать это, связавшись с нашим секретарем Дианой Лозовик (360)318-1347 или,  Надя Горун (360) 201-5292. Большое спасибо 
за то, что вы есть частью нашей школы! 

 
 

Here’s a little “Thanksgiving” video that I wanted to share with the families (click on this link) – I 
will also share this on our social media platforms.  “Starring” – students at PCSNW! 
 

Flood Update – it is good to hear that most families were not impacted heavily by the flooding in 
Whatcom County.  We do have a family who’s house flooded and is likely not able to return (not 

livable).  We don’t know all that may be needed – but do check the message I sent out yesterday (11/23) 
for details and I will send an update once I know more.  Please connect with me (Scott) if you have questions! 

 
Operation Christmas Child – with all that has gone on in the last week, it was 

wonderful to deliver 35 boxes to Immanuel  Bible Church this past Monday.  They were 
packing the trucks and I know that they will be a blessing to the children who receive 
them around Christmas.  Thank you! 
 

The PCSNW Christmas Program is officially scheduled for Wednesday, 
December 15 at 6:30 p.m. at Good News Fellowship.  We have a dress rehearsal 

scheduled for first thing on that Wednesday … asking you to drop off your child 

directly at the church.  We will need volunteer drivers to get the students back to 
school after the rehearsal (Please sign up in the office 
with how many seatbelts you have & fill out “driver” 

paperwork if you haven’t already).  
Also!  There will be a Christmas Bake Sale after the program…yummmmmmmmm! 
 
 

PICK UP DAY!  PICK UP DAY! PICK UP DAY!  PICK UP DAY! PICK UP DAY!  PICK UP DAY! 

 
Popcorn Fundraiser – THANK you for popping up and doing this fundraiser after our Poinsettia 

fundraiser!  We sold 234 bags of popcorn & raised over $900. The popcorn will be ready for pick up 
after school today!  If you ordered, please be sure to snag it today while it’s fresh!   
Thank you! 

 

School Pictures are IN!  
Thanks to our wonderful 
photographer Elena for 

using her skills & giving her 
time…all as a fundraiser for 
PCSNW!  Pictures will be 
sent home via your eldest 

child at the school…please be sure to check their backpack before they get 
crumpled or left with an uneaten sandwich (grin) over the Thanksgiving 
Break! If you would like to order more, please let the office know. 

 

 

Wednesday 

Words 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/12n6rXd9hWBLPOXxOsRZN-vt7axu7q2xB/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/12n6rXd9hWBLPOXxOsRZN-vt7axu7q2xB/view?usp=sharing

